
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th March 2014 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 9 Options Evening  
 
The year 9 Options Evening took place on Wednesday 5th March 2014 and I note that you were unable to 
attend. 
 
This was an important evening during which parents and pupils were given information about subject 
choices for GCSE courses starting September 2014. The information given to parents last night is 
enclosed. Please discuss the enclosed with NAME and decide on three subjects they would like to study 
for GCSE and decide also on two reserve subjects. Please complete the enclosed options form and return 
to the main office by Friday 14th March 2014. 
 
Failure to meet this deadline may result in a limited choice of optional subjects for NAME at GCSE. 
  
Pupils will be matched to subjects according to current progress and attainment and some pupils will 
follow an alternative GCSE pathway.  
 
You will receive a letter confirming NAME GCSE Options later in the academic year. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms P Whyte 
Deputy Head 
 


